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        12 June 2017
MEMORANDUM FOR NELLIS AFB BENEFICIARIES AND INTERESTED PARTIES
FROM:  Nellis Advanced Education in General Dentistry Residency Programs Director
SUBJECT:  Third Party Comments Regarding Accreditation of the AEGD Residency Program
1.  The 99th Medical Group Sponsors an Advanced Education in General Dentistry Residency Program at Nellis AFB, NV.  This is a twelve month dental training program accredited by the American Dental Association’s Commission on Dental accreditation.  This training program will host a site visit evaluation for the purpose of re-accreditation on 17 October 2017. 
2.  In accordance with the United States Department of Education (USDE), this memorandum outlines opportunities for interested parties to provide comment with respect to this program scheduled for review.  Comments may be submitted by faculty, residents, program administrators, commission consultants, specialty and dental related organizations, and patients at the address listed below.  

3.  Written Comments must be received by the Commission no later than 60 days prior to the site visit and must pertain only to the standards for this program or policies and procedures used in the Commission’s accreditation process.  Copies of the accreditation standards and/or the Commission’s policy on third-party comments may be obtained by contacting the Commission by mail at Commission on Dental Accreditation, American Dental Association, 211 East Chicago Ave., Chicago, IL 60611, or by calling 1-800-621-8099, ext.. 4563.

    STEPHEN H. CHARTIER, Col, USAF, DC
                                                                                   AEGD-1 Program Director

                                 Nellis AFB, NV
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